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" government of Franco in Spain. Finally, although Canada wished
to reaffirm its dislike of the present regime in Spain, the delegation
considered that it was unwise to restate the provisions of last year’s
resolution, especially with regard to those provisions which excluded
Spain from membership in the specialized agencies. This section of
the resolution was deleted in plenary meeting and the Canadian
delegation supported the proposal as finally adopted.



